

NEWS RELEASE

Distributed August 11, 2016

City to host update at Colliery Dam Park, Thursday August 18

Summary

Members of the public wishing to receive an update and ask questions concerning work recently carried out in Colliery Dam Park are invited to attend an outdoor meeting located at the lower dam parking lot. The meeting is set to start at 6pm on Thursday, August 18 and will be attended by the CAO along with staff from Parks and Recreation as well as Engineering and Public Works.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points

- Attend the meeting Thursday, August 18 at 6pm to ask questions and speak with staff.
- A limited supply of chairs will be provided for those wishing to sit. Please come early to guarantee a seat.

Quotes

"Given the scope of work that has taken place near the lower dam over the last eight months, we wanted to connect with the community in the park to provide an update and answer questions. We look forward to meeting with park users on Thursday, August 18 at 6pm."

Tracy Samra CAO City of Nanaimo

-30-

Contact:

Al Britton Manager, Parks Operations City of Nanaimo 250-755-7505



View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/2aOVd3T